2022-2023 Academic Year Summer School Announcement

Dear students

Students who want to take courses in the Summer semester of the 2022-2023 Academic Year
must submit their letter of application to the Faculty of Architecture until Friday, 02.06.2023
with the course names and codes they want to take.



